November 29, 2009

James C. Duff

Director of the Administrative Office
Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts
One Columbus Circle NE

Washington, D.C. 20544

RE: Stewart A. Webb V. Hon. Judge Kathryn H. Vratil, et al, Case No: 09-2603

Dear Mr. James Duff,

Please see the attached Motion for Summary Judgment and paper cover page of
the memorandum in support with evidentiary exhibits available on line at:
http://sites.google.com/site/stewwebbvjudgevratil

The action in equity for prospective injunctive relief from the United States
District Court’s participation in violations of the Civil Rights Laws by State of Kansas
officials should be served on the Attorney General shortly by the U.S. Marshall
Service.

Yours faithfully,

S/ Stewart A. Webb

Stewart A. Webb

pro se Federal Whistleblower
Mail: P.O. Box 3061
Independence, MO. 64055
913-952-0846
stewwebb@stewwebb.com
http://www.stewwebb.com




